

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Archdiocese of Birmingham ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Guardian

Newsletter No 39- 16th July, 2021

Well it wasn't to be and England were unable to win!

However, what a great example to us all of hard work, skill, effort, teamwork and togetherness.

We are all proud of their efforts and I am sure we will have even greater results from them in the future.

Covid Cases

Another week, unfortunately, of cases resulting in 'bubbles' having to self-isolate. Thank you so much for your patience. On <u>Monday 19th July 2021</u>, we are able to welcome back Year 6 and Reception and <u>Tuesday 20th July 2021</u>, 4P and Year 1 return.

School Reports

The reports were given out to the children on Wednesday of this week.

Reports for those children who have been isolating can be collected from the school office.

I am sure you will be proud of your child's efforts this year.

Please do share the report with your child, consider any targets they are really going to aim for in their new class, and add any comments you may have.

The comment sheet should be returned to school by Monday 19th July, 2021.

Relationship Education

Our Parent Meeting for Relationship Education took place on <u>Tuesday 13th July</u> and was a very valuable and positive meeting where policy and content was shown. Thank you to all those who were able to attend.

The policy can be found on our school website. Please do visit it, have a read and complete the very short questionnaire to share your views - thank you.

New class teacher video

I hope you have had chance to view the short video of teachers introducing themselves to their new classes. This can be found on your child's eSchools class page and on our Twitter feed.

<u>Summer Holiday Clubs</u> - Colebourne Primary School are hosting a Summer Holiday Club run by SDH Academy from <u>26th</u> <u>July to 27th August</u> for ages 5 to 16, 9am-4pm, excluding Bank Holidays and Weekends. Children entitled to free school meals can book 10 days for free, or it costs £18 per day, including breakfast, lunch and lots of sports, performing arts and craft activities. To book or find out more, type in this link: https://sdh-academy.co.uk/product-category/holiday-camps/. This link will take you to a video explaining the booking system: https://video.link/w/rC63c.

Yearn 2 Be will also be running a Free Government funded holiday club at CAFLO Sports and Community Centre, Cameronian Croft, Hodge Hill, for children who are eligible for free school meals. The holiday club will take place on weeks commencing Tues 3rd August to Fri 6th August and Tues 17th August to Fri 20th August. To book a place, or if you have queries, please contact Surekha on 077881200131 or Sophie on 07775424635. Thank you.

















Values and Virtues

We are continuing to be faith-filled and hopeful.

Congratulations to Muhammad (6TW) who is the winner of the certificate this week.

Behaviour Awards

Blue Badges: Antwaine, Leah (6G), Jeremy, Cody, Mustapha, Jasmine

<u>Pink Badges</u>: Lacie (5M), Orlando, Leo (2B), Liz, Nathan, George (2B), Harley, Kellan <u>Purple Badges</u>: Rabia, Haneen, Jayden, Neeko, Muhammad, Irtiza, Remi, Leonardo, Peter

Red Badges: Hurairah, Kaci-Rae, Leo (26) Lilac Badges: Mason (1M). Sarim, Jack Yellow Badges: Samara, Elis, Mateusz

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Whole class
Reception CT	Eliana
Reception SS	Whole class
Year 1M	Whole class
Year 1GP	Connor
Year 2B	Whole class
Year 2G	Whole class
Year 3C	Whole class
Year 3M	Whole class, Zariah
Year 4B	Patryk
Year 4P	Whole class
Year 5B	Whole class
Year 5M	Whole class
Year 6G	Whole class
Year 6TW	Whole class
Sports Award	Y6 Street Dance, Patryk (4B)
Music Award	У6
Uniform Award	Nevaeh (4B)
Lunchtime Award	Y5, 3M, Paris (6TW)

School Break-Up

School breaks up for the summer holidays on $\underline{\text{Tuesday 20}^{\text{th}}}$ July 2021 - normal time and re-opens for children on $\underline{\text{Monday}}$ 6th September 2021.

We will be reverting to our normal times of: Nursery 8.45 am-3.15 pm, Reception - Year 6 - 8.55 am - 3.30 pm. ('Trickle' in system - gates will be open at 8.45 am).

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine!

Yours sincerely,

R Baker and staff













